
 

 

 

 

            

 

 

May 2021Issue 
Throughout our newsletter you can expect to read a little bit about what goes on here at Blair Park, 

we hope you enjoy! 

                                                                                

                                                                                                                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Blair Park 
Newsletter 

 

Residents celebrating their birthday this month 

are…  

Polly 1st May 

Betty 7th May 

Phylis 9th May 

Audrey 18th May 

Stella & Iris 27th May  

 

      Happy Birthday Nellie!! 

 



 A little preview of what we 

got up to in April….. 

 

 



 

 

 

Employee of the Month….. 

Mel  

Congratulations!! 

 

 

‘Always works efficiently and helps with cover’ 

‘Helps out with overtime and colleagues’ 

‘Very good and always there for me, hard worker’ 



 

 

Getting to know our staff 

In the spotlight this month… 

Terry, our fabulous cook 

 

 

 

 

 

How long have you worked at Blair Park for? 

I will have worked at Blair Park for 2 years in October of this year  

What do you like most about your role here? 
All of it, I love the cooking and I love talking to the residents! 

What is your happiest memory at Blair Park? 

It has to be when I made my 1st birthday cake for the residents  

What would you say to someone looking at joining a job 

in care? 

If you can do it, then you should! 



*Vacancies* 
 

We have some current room vacancies available here at Blair Park. 

You are now welcome to have a look round at Blair Park, if you wish to do 

so please do not hesitate to contact us on 01795 423695 to book this in. 

Here are some pictures of some of the rooms we have available; 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



*Friends & Family* 

 

It has been lovely to see some of you again as you visit your loved ones, 

Please do not forget to call or email us to book in your visits. 

Hopefully as the weather brightens up we will be able to accommodate 

more garden visits should this be your preference. 

Please keep an eye on your emails for regular updates regarding Blair Park. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Getting in Touch 
Blair Park Care Home, 2 Beechwood Avenue, Crown Road, Milton Regis, Sittingbourne, 

Kent. ME10 2AL 
Tel: 01795 423695  Email: blairpark@charinghealthcare.co.uk 

Website: www.charinghealthcare.co.uk 


